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Fire Chief’s Weekly Update – December 9, 2022 

   

 

 

❖ Short update this week. Chief Guerrero has been in class (Active Shooter training) with all 

the Captains and FF/PM Tapia this week. Chief Rivera was on vacation this week.  

❖ We have a Fire Board meeting next week. Agenda items include discussion regarding filling 

a board vacancy.  

❖ The audit was held off-site this week. Auditors will be at Station #1 on Wednesday to 

finalize the audit.  

❖ Uriel and Henry completed Confined Space training this week as part of the 5 week TRT 

course. 

 
Public Education Update - Charlie Alvarez 

 
❖ Charlie held a CPR Instructors training at Station 2 on Friday. Hesly, John, Tim Z and 

Cristobal will soon be certified at CPR Instructors. After this training we will have 7 CPR 
Instructors. Beginning in January, CPR classes will be held every first and third Saturday of 
every month. 

❖ Celeste Wisdom is organizing a Toy and Food Drive tomorrow at La Entrada in Tubac. This 
is to benefit our Adopt A Family Program.  

❖ Donations towards our Adopt A Family program have started to pick up. Please send 
Nancy, Bianca and Charlie an email if you receive any donation so they know about it. 
 

 

“Everything is for the good in the end.” 

Christine McVie, Fleetwood Mac musician, 1943-2022 
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